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Dear Mr. Gebhardt:

Thank you for your inquiry. According to the
your firearm was produced in or about 1971.

ormation yo vided

ave the firearm
and safety.
e firearm

de to Buying a used Gun”

As with any used firearm, we would strongly
serviced and evaluated by a competent gunsmi
we feel it is imperative you know the exact
prior to shooting. Please also read our “g
found through the Tink below:

http: //www, remington, com/magazine/preview/rcQ070%

we are offering a safety modification ¢ H2:Model 700.  For

information an this modification ¢l
http://wew. remington. com/safety_modificat’ am/remington_safety. htm
If you are not aware of a gunsmith
contact ene of our RARC’s ftound 1
website or the following Tink:

http: //wiw, remington, com/repai rsy

t's New/Reading Room

If you will complete the form located
“a copy of the original

section of our website, we wil
owner's manual.

http: /fwww. remington. com/wh

You can alse find owner's
in our Reading Room in th
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